
Anti-Human Trafficking Program 
Organised by Railway Protection Force (RPF), Rajgangpur 

In cooperation With IQAC  
S.D WOME’S COLLEGE, RAJGANGPUR 

 
On 4th October 2023, a programme on antihuman trafficking in 

cooperation with RAF, South Eastern Railway was held at Sarbati Devi 

Women's College, Rajgangpur. Many RPF officers participated in this 

programme and created awareness about human trafficking occurring through 

trains as it is the cheapest form of travel in India. Inspector Ramprasad Yadav, 

RPF Rajgangpur told about Railway helpline number 139 where anybody can 

complain and ask queries.ASI Roshan Sahu explained how people are getting 

trapped by the fake job brokers and ending up doing illegal activities forcefully. 

ASI Mr.Bhoi highlighted the points regarding safe train journey.PrincipalMr 

Bipin Choudhury spread awareness regarding human trafficking and advised 

students to stay aware about such activities.MrSapan Panda, IQAC Co-

ordinator gave an example of a similar incident which had occurred with some 

ex-students and advised the students to stay alert against such incidents. The 

program concluded with the vote of thanks. More than 500 students and 

faculties participated in the events. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 


